
 

 Ref.:                Date: 09.8.2024 

Notice 

All students of Semester – I are hereby informed that due to ongoing Semester –IV 

Examinations of the University of Calcutta no classes will be held till 24.8.2024 at 

Sammilani Mahavidyalaya. 

College will remain closed on 26.8.2024 on the occasion of Janmasthomi. 

Therefore, classes of semester –I will commence from 27.8.2024. 

  

                                                                                                                                                                        


